


process. If changing the name of a street helps, then we need to take that step. Tribal Chief
Arcand walks the talk and he did that by raising awareness when he walked over 30 km of
Circle Drive.

You will hear from naysayers, who will decry this request. We cannot erase history, they will
say. My answer to that is we are righting history. Future generations will know about the
genocide of the residential schools, the truth that was erased from history for my generation
when I was growing up. John A MacDonald will always be the first prime minister of Canada.
Nothing will change that. But does he deserve to be honoured with a street named after him? I
think not.

I commend Councillor Kirton for bringing this forward and I wish you all the best in your
deliberations.

Sincerely,

Ann Iwanchuk
Attachments

The results of this submission may be viewed at:


